
         
RESPONSE TO THE OBSERVATION RECEIVED AT THE TYPIFICATION, ESTIMATION AND 

ALLOCATION OF RISKS HEARING FOR INTERNATIONAL OPEN BIDDING PROCEDURE No. 
001 - 2024 

 
The company Monómeros responds to the observation received in the hearing process of 
classification, estimation and allocation of risks held on June 11, 2024, as follows: 
 
The participant in the hearing, Ricardo Polelti on behalf of the company CASALE, made a 
technical observation, in which he asked about the possibility of obtaining more 
information on the current basket, considering the fact that his proposal for the use of a 
secondary catalyst contemplates using the current support. 
 
In this regard, the members of the structuring committee of the technical area in charge 
consider that, at this stage of the bidding process, such information will not be provided, 
since the bidders must prepare their bids based on the information already provided and 
in accordance with the plans published as an annex to the bidding documents. It should be 
noted that the requested information will only be provided to the winning bidder -
awarded bidder-. 
 
In the foregoing terms, a response is provided to the consultation made. 
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